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MEMORANDUM FOR: Roger J. Mattson. Director. Division of Safety Technology 
Denwood F. Ross. Jr •• Director. Division of Systems Integration 
Richard H. Vollmer. Director, Div1ston of Engineering 
Stephen s. Hanauer. Director. Division of Human Factors Safety 

FROM: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director, Division of L 1censing 

SUBJECT: PALO VERDE SYSTEM REVIEW MEETING 

By me11Drandum dated June 10. 1980, you were requested to attend a Palo Verde System 
Review Meeting being held on July 9-10. 1980, in room P-110. Your attendance was 
requested to allow you to participate in evaluating the feasibility of adopting a 
systems approach to the review process. 

As the first item on the agenda (9:00 AM, July 9th). representatives from Palo 
Verde will briefly sunmarize the systems review concept and answer any questions 
the staff may have on this concept. The remainder of the meeting will be devoted 
to an ac power systems rev1 ew. A full agenda wi 11 be provided at a 1 at er date. 

Please make arrangements to attend the initial discussions of the systems review 
concept. It might also be beneficial for you or selected members of your division 
to observe the ac power systems review for short periods of t 1me during the 
subsequent two day meeting. 

~1g1nn1 siped by 
:varrell G • .C.i~enhu~ 

Darrell G. E1senhut, Director 
Divi~ion of Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

-~~e ..................................... . 
-~.u.t. .................... · .. · ..... . 
. 3./~?. . . . . . . . ....... " ... " ... " ... " . . . . . . .. 

• •r"'l r- ~,...., r". ~ ... 1 ... "'I ...... - .......... ... . • . 

2...\) 


